
 

 
 

Dear Parents, 
Greetings to you, 
 

With an aim to enhance the language skills of our students in English, we are going to resume the              

LDP Classes from the New Session 2023-24 for Grade I to VIII.  

These will be weekly classes conducted throughout the year. The Classes will be conducted by a Mumbai 

based agency “LET’S EXPRESS” (Check attachment). 

The nominal fee for the programme is Rs. 700/- per quarter to be paid along with the Tuition fees. The entire 

study material for the programme is added in the Bookset of the students. 

Thanking You, 
Regards, 

 

 

 

Ms. Archana Pal Singh 

Principal 

CIR/JPS/GEN/0011 

05th April, 2023 

 



 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


